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I am for the recriminalization of hard drugs. Even though I voted for measure 110, I 

see now what a mistake that was. I thought that voting for that measure would lead to 

more and better treatment options, but that has not happened. Plus the incentive for 

addicted folks has diminished due to lack of laws against posetion and use. This has 

increased the market for drugs as far as I can tell. In addition it appears that other 

crimes have risen in conjunction with this failed measure. 


